
News You Can Use

The following development permits for discretionary uses and variances have been
approved under the provisions of the Land Use Bylaw. This list does not include
Permitted Uses. For a full list of all Development Permit decisions, as well as how to
appeal a decision of the Development Officer to the Subdivision and Development
Appeal Board, please visit sprucegrove.org/DevPermitNotices. Please direct any
questions to the Planning and Development Department at 780-962-7582, Monday to
Friday from 8:30 a.m. to 4:30 p.m.
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Career Opportunities

Council Meetings

Permit # Legal Land Description Project Address

Use: Discretionary

PLDPR202400468 2122442;3;20 218 CALEDON CRES
To construct a secondary suite in the proposed single 
detached dwelling

See the complete entertainment lineup at sprucegrove.org/CanadaDay.

Canadian country artist JoJo Mason
headlines our Canada Day
celebration at Jubilee Park!

We are embarking on the adventure

of updating the brand for our city,

and we need your help! 

Share your thoughts through a short

online survey at

sprucegrove.org/BrandSurvey. 

Before you visit, remember to check sprucegrove.org/SprayPark for
facility hours, rules, temporary closure information and more.

REMAX Spray Park is now open! 

For details or to apply, visit sprucegrove.org/Careers.
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The draft Municipal Development Plan (MDP), The Shape of Our
Community, is now available! 

The proposed MDP creates a shared vision for growth and
development in Spruce Grove for the next 20 to 30 years, and
Councillors will discuss the draft later this month at an upcoming
Council meeting. A public hearing is expected to be scheduled
sometime in September and interested parties can also share
feedback with the City at that time.

After all feedback has been considered and Council has adopted all
changes, the finalized MDP will be made available to the public.

Visit the project page at sprucegrove.org/ShapingSG for more details. 

Draft Municipal Development Plan,
The Shape of Our Community

Residents and community groups have an opportunity to make a
submission to the City of Spruce Grove for consideration in the 2025–
2027 Corporate Plan. This is part of an annual process where the City
welcomes public input into the corporate planning and fiscal planning
process. 

The deadline for sending in a corporate plan submission is Thursday,
June 20, 2024. For more information on how to complete and submit a
corporate plan submission, visit www.sprucegrove.org/CPSub.

Corporate Plan Submissions 

City of Spruce Grove 2024 property tax notices were mailed on May
24, and payments are due by June 30, 2024. If you haven’t received
your property tax notice, or if you have any questions about your
property taxes, please call 780-962-7634 ext. 119 or email
propertytaxes@sprucegrove.org. Visit sprucegrove.org/PropTax24  
for more information.

Reminder! Property tax payments
due June 30

Governance and Priorities
Committee meeting 
Monday, June 17, 2024
The Governance and Priorities Committee meeting on 
Monday, June 17 at 6 p.m. will be open to the public and live
streamed at sprucegrove.org/Agenda. 
City Council and Governance and Priorities Committee Meeting 
agendas and meeting minutes are available at
sprucegrove.org/Agenda.

Did you know Heritage Grove Park is home to
a variety of trees? The urban forest supports
trees such as the tamarack, white spruce,
black spruce, birch, and dog wood tree! These
trees are important for the health and
landscape of the park. 

Learn more at sprucegrove.org/HeritagePark.

Explore nature in Heritage Grove Park 

The City has hatched a two-year urban hen
keeping pilot program to give residents the
opportunity to house three to six hens safely in
their backyard!

Participants will work with the City to ensure
enclosures are well kept and hens are healthy. A 

Egg-citing news!

Ready to get started? Get crackin’ at SpruceGrove.org/Hens.

hen keeping licence is required to help keep enclosures in egg-cellent
condition, preventing smells and deterring pests. 

To bring clarity to the regulations around pet
ownership in Spruce Grove and ensure the safety
and well-bring of residents, pets, and pet owners,
the City’s Dog and Domestic Animal Control Bylaw
has been reviewed and updated. It is now called
the Responsible Pet Ownership Bylaw. Learn more
at sprucegrove.org/Pets.

Responsible Pet Ownership
As pet owners, we have a responsibility to care for our pets, while also
being considerate of our neighbours and the community.


